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14th March 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Hall Hill Farm 
 

As part of their class studies, children in Nursery will be going on a visit to Hall Hill Farm on Tuesday 

23rd April. While we are there, we will be finding out lots about animals and farms. Each group will be 

guided by an experienced Hall Hill Farm Staff member.  We hope to have a tractor ride too! 

To help keeps costs down, we ask that Nursery children and their parent/carer make their own 

way to Hall Hill Farm. Please meet us at the main entrance at 9.50 am. If you are struggling to 

make your own way, please contact school as soon as possible, as we have a limited number 

of spaces available on the bus with the reception children. 

Children should wear their school uniform with wellies and bring a sun hat, sun lotion and a 

raincoat.  Children and their parent/carer will need to bring a packed lunch on the day. 

This visit is covered by the parental consent form already completed. A voluntary contribution 
of £17.00 towards the cost of the trip would be very much appreciated and can be paid via 
ARBOR.  This is an excellent opportunity for the children which could not be replicated in the 
classroom. Donations can be paid in instalments (e.g. £2.00 a week) if you wish. Your donations 
do make a difference to what we can offer the children.  
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs J Burgess  
Executive Headteacher 
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